

## Announcement from the pulpit, for the bulletin, web and social media

## POST ABORTION SUPPORT Project Rachel/Rachel's Vineyard Retreats

A journey to healing for anyone that has been touched by an abortion

A Rachel's Vineyard Retreat is a weekend retreat that provides participants an opportunity to process their pain and sorrow, to form spiritual connection with their child(ren), to experience the compassion and forgiveness of Jesus and to begin a journey toward healing.

Our services are provided by a team of trained individuals, a Catholic therapist and trained clergy. We are offering retreats in English and Spanish the weekend of April 29 - May 1, 2022.

To register, for more information and for all details, please call 401-421-7833, ext. 218. All calls are strictly confidential.